
Welcome to Year 5!

Silver Birch



Our Year 5 Team:

• Miss Foreman – Class teacher 

• Mrs Gibson – Teaching Assistant

• Miss Holland (music teacher) 

• Mr Hayes (PE teacher)



Autumn Overview:



Things to look forward too …

• Tough Runner – Friday 12th September

• European Languages Day – 26th September

• Mayan Archaeologist Workshop – 15th October

• Online STEM Space Challenge – 26th November

• Y5 and 6 Christmas performance – 16th December 2pm and 6pm

• Bikeability – 17th-24th March 



Weekly Timetable:



Reading in Year 5:

• Children will all take part in a 30 minute reading lesson 4 times a week. 

• We also encourage children to note down interesting vocabulary and 
phrases they discover when reading to use in their writing.



Writing in Year 5:

• Throughout the year, children will write:

A Myth                           A recount

A Traditional Tale            A persuasive written piece

A Biography



Spelling in Year 5:

• Each week we will learn and explore 2 spelling rules in 4 
spelling lessons.

• This may be going over objectives from previous year groups or 
learning new ones.

• Each Friday, 10 spellings will be sent home for children to 
practise and these will be tested the following Friday.

• Please practise these in any way that you like, see the spelling 
menu on the website for ideas!



Maths in Year 5:

• Each maths lesson begins with a 15 minute Mastery in Number 
session and is followed by a 15 minute Arithmetic Lesson.

• Each objective in the Year 5 curriculum will be explored over 2 
lessons. Lesson 1 involves all children focusing on fluency. In 
lesson 2, children who have mastered the fluency will move on 
to reasoning and problem solving questions. Children who 
struggled with the fluency will have a chance to revisit this 
before moving on.

• Please continue to encourage children to use times table rock 
stars as they will continue to use their times table and related 
division facts in their learning regularly throughout upper KS2.



Homework in Year 5:

• Maths, SPAG and Spelling homework will be set weekly on 
Friday and will be marked the following Friday.

• If there are any issues completing homework, please let us know 
before the Friday so that we can help to get this completed. 

• Homework not completed on the Friday, without a reason why, 
will be completed in the children’s lunchtime.  



Behaviour:



oforeman@tattenhallpark.cheshire.sch.uk


